
 
 

 

 

10 September 2025 

 

Dear Families 

 

Year 10 GCSE Art Equipment 
 

To ensure all our GCSE students are ready to learn in art, we are offering you the chance to purchase some new 
equipment from us. The basic art pack will include pencils (HB, 2B, 4B), a fine liner pen, a white pen, rubber and 
glue stick. The total cost of this will be £3.50.  
 

Alternatively, if you would like to purchase a full art equipment pack to use at home then you can buy one of 
these for £45.00. These will be distributed to students in the new term in September once all equipment has been 
delivered.  
 

Full art equipment pack:  
 Quality drawing ink – 12 x 1 oz bottles 

 Pentee oil pastels – 12 assorted 

 Polished Staedtler craft pencils – pack of 10 

 Norris Wallets colour crayons – 12 assorted 

 Reeves watercolour tablet – metal box of 12 assorted 

 Acrylic tube set – 10x 75ml assorted 

 Flat one stroke brush No 10 

 Round fine brush No 8 

 Round fine brush No 2 

 KOH-I-NOOR graphite crayon 

 Rubber 
 Palette knife painting tool 
 Glue stick 

 White pen and fine liner  
 

If students have opted to use sketchbooks rather than working on paper and mount boards, these will cost 
£12.00, which include a plastic folder with a handle for transporting their work home.  
 

All equipment can be purchased through the MCAS app. Please see the different options available below: 
 

 

1. Sketchbook and folder £12.00 
2. Basic art pack - £3.50 
3. Full art equipment pack £45.00  

 

We never want cost to be a barrier preventing members of our Sackville Community from achieving their best. 
We will work closely with all families to ensure equity during their time at the school. If any families would like 
their child to have access to this product and would need financial assistance, we invite families to get in touch 
with us to discuss what may be available. Please speak to your child's community team. 
 

Being fully equipped for art, both in class and at home is imperative for students to succeed in the subject. We are 
looking forward to a creative and productive new year ahead. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 



 
 

 

 

Ms Sarah Stirling 

Curriculum Team Leader for Art 

 


